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IMPORTANT NOTICE TO APPLICANTS 

Regarding Equal Employment / Equal Access 

 

Leggett & Platt, Incorporated, and all its Canadian affiliates value the diversity of skills, 
knowledge, and perspectives our employees bring to our workplace. We believe the presence in 
our workforce of individuals with characteristics protected under local human rights legislation, 
including but not limited to females, minorities, individuals with disabilities, veterans, persons 
from all faiths and national origins and of all colours reward us with greater talent, new ideas and 
unique perspectives. 

It is therefore our policy to recruit, hire, promote, transfer, administer benefits and handle all other 
conditions of employment in a non-discriminatory manner without discrimination regarding any 
protected status under local human rights legislation. Our Chief Executive Officer has requested 
that all of our employees make equal opportunity a priority. 

We are committed to workplace accessibility and accommodation of persons with disabilities. 
Should you have any need for accommodation at any stage of the hiring or recruitment process, 
please let us know and we will work with you to provide appropriate accommodation or address 
any accessibility-related needs. This information will be handled as confidentially as practical. 
You are welcome to contact a member of our Corporate Employee Relations staff at 417-358-8131 
if you need assistance to apply, wish to discuss an accommodation, or have questions about this 
notice. 


